eCheck/eTravel system modification

The eCheck/eTravel system has been changed to allow users unlimited viewing rights for electronic check requests and

travel authorities. Users performing searches should use the appropriate travel authorization number or check request
number.

Questions should be directed to Jennifer Collins at jfinch@uga.edu.



